
[DATE]

[NAME]

[TITLE]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP CODE]

Dear [PREFIX] [LAST NAME]:

We would like to thank you for your attendance at [EVENT]. Your presence demonstrated your support for children’s health care coverage and helped to make the event a tremendous success. As you know, making sure that every child receives proper health care is no easy task. The active role you have taken in this effort is a vital step toward ensuring that children across the country receive the health care coverage they need.

In addition to the terrific attendance at [EVENT] on [DATE], we received extensive media coverage from [TELEVISION/PRINT/RADIO OUTLETS]. [List as much information as you have about media coverage].

Our effort is part of a national campaign to tell parents of uninsured children about the low-cost and free health care coverage available through Medicaid and SCHIP. We know that it takes local leadership and community support to make this undertaking a success.

On behalf of the entire Covering Kids & Families and [ORGANIZATION], we thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to be with us.

Please feel free to contact us at [(XXX) XXX-XXXX] any time if you have questions. We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

[ORGANIZATION LEADER NAME]

[TITLE] 

Enclosures

NOTE: Remember to put your letter on your organization’s letterhead and to include the media coverage clips and/or Certificate of Appreciation. (See the Outreach and Event Templates section.) 

THANK YOU LETTER TO ELECTED OFFICIAL 


OR COMMUNITY LEADER 








